
MINUTES 
BUILDING & GROUNDS COMMITTEE MEETING  

BOARD OF EDUCATION 
SLINGER SCHOOL DISTRICT 

February 22nd, 2021 
 

 
Committee Members Present:  Roman Weninger, Joe Havey and Ken Strupp,  
 
Other Board Members Present:  Gary Feltz and Jody Strupp 
 
Administrators Present:  Daren Sievers 
 
Others present: 14 guests 
 
 

1. Committee Chair, Roman Weninger, called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm. 
 
 

2. EDWC leadership presented a prepared study that proposed development 
concepts and the accompanying costs associated with developing the properties 
and how those developmental costs impact the potential listing price for the 
properties. This report was completed just prior to posted start time of the Regular 
Monthly Board Meeting.  
 

3. The School Board Committee and Hetzel family agreed to schedule a follow up 
meeting with the EDWC leadership on March 15th at 6 pm to provide more time 
to ask follow up questions.  
 

4. Weninger adjourned the meeting at 6:59 pm.      
 
 
 
 
Date Posted:  2/24/2021 
 


